SPRING LAKE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT
POST OFFICE BOX 237 .
NESHKORO WISCONSIN 54960

£

2023 Spring Lake Managerment District

nnual Meeting

DATE: June 24, 2023 TIME: 9:00 A.M.

PLACE: Marion Town Hall N1279 County Rd Z

AGENDA

e Callto order
e Reading of minutes from 2022 annual meeting
e Approval of minutes

e Treasurer’'s Report
Summary of 2022-2023 finances
Budget Proposals for 2023-2024

e Report from Town of Marion Representative
¢ Report from Waushara Co. Representative

e Old Business:
Goose Control and explanation of plan for 2024
Status of AIS management
Update regarding ongoing concerns about Short Term Rentals (STR)

e New Business:
Goose Control assistance for Bill Hutchison
AlS Survey and Treatment plan for 2023-2024
STR proposals and plan going forward

e Board Leadership
Due to ongoing member concerns, Derek Stone offers to step down as Chair

and allow members to elect a new Chair.

o Further Comments or Concerns

e Adjourn
Copies e-mailed to: Public Postinas:
Town of Marion representative Marion Town Hall .
Waushara Co. representative Neshkoro Post Office

Spring Lake Country Store
6/01//123
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g Lake Management District Annual Meeting

| hope everyone is looking forward to a wonderful summer on Spring Lake! The Spring LLake Management District (SLMD) annual
meeting will be held on Saturday, June 24, at 9AM, at the Marion Town Hall. For those that don’t know or are new, you are
automatically a member of SLMD if you own property on Spring Lake. Everyone is welcome and since this is an annual meeting for all
members, everyone can vote and bring up motions for the board. i is a great way to meet your neighbors on the lake. SLMD is our
local governing body and we deal with things pertaining fo water quality on the lake. Since we are a representative body on the lake,
we also can bring issues to the attention of the Town of Marion and Waushara County. There are representatives for both the town and

county that also attend our meetings.

The hot topics this year will be Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) continued and/or enhanced treatment, Goose Population, how best to
use the $10,000 grant money received last year, and most importantly for many - to vote on whether Spring Lake Management
District’s members want to ask the Town of Marion to ban property owners from using their properties as Short Term Rental
Units (aka STR, like AirBNB, VRBO, etc). This has been a hot topic at the last 3 board meetings, and we will need the public to

weigh in as there are many facets on how to proceed in dealing with STRs on Spring Lake.
We hope 1o see everyone at the meeting if you can make it!

Kind regards,
Josh Daubner
SLMD Secretary

simd54960@gmail.com



